
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Sean Pumphreysean11b18@gmail.com

Date: 6/23/2017 9:49:23 AM
Subject: Re: SCYR

​Thanks


From: Sean Pumphrey 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 9:33 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: SCYR 
 
8035229630
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 23, 2017, at 8:49 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Sean, I'm chief of staff for LG Bryant, and we'll be finishing an event at Cardinal Newman later on 
Saturday. We hope to drop by, and if you'll send me your cell, then I'll keep you posted as we get close.

Danny Varat


_____________________________
 
From: Sean Pumphrey <sean11b18@gmail.com>
 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 11:47 AM
 
Subject: SCYR
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <catherinemcnicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 

Ms McNicoll
 

My name is Sean Pumphrey we spoke at the state convention about the Lt Governor attending the SCYR 
event this Saturday at Hickory Tavern in the vista. I just wanted to follow up with you and see if this was 
still a possibility? Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sean Pumphrey 
 
SCYR Chairman 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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